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The following are errata for the original article entitled “Improving the Traditional 
Information Management in Natural Sciences” by Martin Kühne and Andreas W. 
Liehr.  
 

Page 22, line 1: 1  DISCUSSION should read 4  DISCUSSION. 
Page 24, line 1: 2  CONCLUSION should read 5  CONCLUSION. 
Page 25, line 1: 3  ACKNOWLEDGEMENTS should read  
6  ACKNOWLEDGEMENTS. 
Page 25, line 1: 4  REFERENCES should read 7  REFERENCES. 
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